
WALKER ART CENTER

27 November 1972

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

Under separate cover you will receive a copy of the AMERICAN INDIAN 
ART: FORM AND TRADITION catalogue — it is sent with gratitude for 
your assistance in making some of your beautiful photograph available 
for the Indian exhibition. We reproduced a few as part of a series 
which included other great works, some of which included photographs 
by Curtis.

Please accept this modest honorarium as an expression of our 
appreciation.

Your photographs are being returned under separate cover.

Sincerely, %

Martin Friedman 
Director

MF:dg

enc

VINELAND PLACE MINNEAPOLIS MINNESOTA 55403 CABLE WACART PHONE 612 377-7500 MARTIN FRIEDMAN DIRECTOR


